To: Elham Parish Council 5th February 2018

Elham Parish Meeting

At the Parish Meeting held on the 16h January, 2018 the parishioners requested that the Parish Council take note of and respond to the following requests:

- 1. Provide more effective communication with the parishioners in listening, responding and sharing information to reflect a variety of communication systems e.g. improvement of the website, Facebook etc. and openness with information respecting parishioners wishes and ideas.
- **2.** Address the urgent need for affordable housing.
- **3.** Provide protection of the Gore as a recreational facility for the whole parish.
- **4.** Discuss with the Parishioners how to obtain value for money from the precept.
- 5. Respect and use offers from residents to become involved with projects etc.
- **6.** Address the issue of parking to enable businesses to thrive.
- **7.** Provide training for the use of the defibrillator.
- **8.** Take forward the actions from the Connect and Care Age UK event.
- **9.** Facilitate and support protection of our bus services.
- 10. Maintain the care of the village of Elham e.g. the War Memorial, dog bins.
- **11.** Work to facilitate the provision of improved Broadband for the growing number of parishioners working from home.

We therefore request that the Parish Council take note of the above and respond by listing this matter for discussion at its next meeting which is due to be held on Monday 5th March, 2018.

The Electors of the Parish of Elham